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Each week two children who consistently show amazing KORU kids values will 
join Senior Leadership Team to have morning tea. Congratulations 

Taylor Carr, Dustin Hawker, Te Kahurangi McLean & Anahera Holland.

The Plough and Feather host a weekly 
Morning tea with the Principal at their restaurant.

Morning Tea with the Principal

Kia ora koutou, Dobri dan, Bonjour, 
Hallo, Hola, Zdravstvuyte, Nǐn 
hǎo, Salve, Konnichiwa, Namaste, 
Guten Tag, Olá, Anyoung haseyo, 
Asalaam alaikum, Greetings 
everyone,

I hope everyone has had a 
wonderful week. We have been 
busy at school, engaging in a 
range of learning experiences 
that have kept both students and 
teachers excited and active.

One highlight of the past two 
weeks has been our sessions with 
Constable Rob, who has been 
guiding us through the “Keeping 
Ourselves Safe” programme. This 
important unit, which New Zealand 
schools undertake in collaboration 
with the NZ Police every two 
years, helps our students learn 
vital skills for their safety and 
well-being. It’s always a pleasure 
to work with Constable Rob, and 
we are grateful for the valuable 
knowledge he shares with our 
students.

Additionally, we want to extend a 
big thank you to everyone who has 
completed our Health Curriculum 

Survey. Your feedback is incredibly 
valuable to us, and we will be 
using your insights to inform and 
enhance our curriculum planning 
for the future. Your participation 
ensures that we can continue 
to provide the best possible 
education for our students.

Thank you for your ongoing 
support and engagement with 
our school community. Have 
a wonderful weekend, and we 
look forward to seeing everyone 
refreshed and ready for another 
week of learning!

Ngā mihi
Dr Sarah Brown
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     23rd May
Science Roadshow

24th May
Rōpū Day: Science

29th May
Board Meeting

31st May
Teacher Only Day 

(Childcare available with Talia)

3rd June
King’s Birthday (Public Holiday)

4th June
Cross Country (ages 7-10 on 1st Jan)

7th June
Disco: Olympic Games

12th June
Cross Country (ages 4-6 on 1st Jan)

14th June
Pyjama Day

18th June
PTA Meeting 6pm in Staffroom

26th June
Matariki School Event 5.30-7pm

28th June
Matariki (Public Holiday)

5th July
Last Day of Term 2

25th October
Teacher Only Day 

(Childcare available with Talia)

28th October
Labour Day (Public Holiday)

13th December
12pm Last School Day 2024

School Photos
Photos will be on the way shortly,

We will contact whānau as soon as the photos have arrived.

Orders can still be purchased online at photolife website using the 
unique code your whānau was emailed during the school holidays. 
If you are unable to locate this email you can email admin for 

assistance. Please note: Free shipping has now expired.

Breakfast Club is available every morning before school 
in Room 11 from 8am-8.40am. Everyone is welcome!

Each term, the school community (board, staff, parents/whānau) is invited to 
review and comment on specific policies and procedures. This feedback is captured 
on School Docs.
To view the policies for review click here
Enter the username: (kerikeriprimary) and password: (koru).
• Follow the link to the relevant policy as listed.
• Read the policy.
• Click the Start your review button at the top right-hand corner of the page.
• Select the reviewer type.
• Enter your name (optional).
• Follow the prompts to show that you’ve read the topic and enter your feedback if
you’d like to comment.
• Agree to the privacy statement and click “Submit review”.
If you don’t have internet access, school office staff can provide you with printed 
copies of the policy and a review form.
Policies on Review: 
Teacher Relief Cover, Equal Employment Opportunities, Police Vetting

Senior Cross Country
Ages 7-10 years as of 1st Jan

Children need to be wearing suitable 
clothing for the event and need 
to bring enough water and food.
SHOES must be worn as there are small 
clumps of gorse hiding in the grass 
and a metal bush track to run through.
Parking will be limited down at the Stone 
Store so have a think where you might 
park.  Maybe at the sports grounds?
All children will be walking down to 
the Stone Store in classes.  We have 
hired a bus to take children back to 
school.  Contact your class teacher if 
you can walk with the children down 
to the Stone Store. Any questions, 
please contact Dave Kirkland.

**(these are approximate)  Organisers 
may change times at their discretion.
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Parent Teacher Association

The PTA is always looking for more members 
to help with fundraising and special events, 
these efforts help raise funds for things for 

our school and our students.
Join the PTA today by emailing 

pta@kkps.school.nz

The PTA also sells secondhand uniform 
items to raise funds for our school, so if 

your child has outgrown any tops, shorts or 
skorts please drop these to the office, we 

will gratefully accept any donations.

Our next meeting is Tuesday the 18th of 
June at 6pm.



KKPS Community Page

Tennis Coaching Sessions 
Contact Guy for more information 
guy@tuitennis.nz or 021 024 22117

View the Website
View the Term 2 Schedule

Playball Kerikeri

Playball Kerikeri Public classes 
Children thrive in our fun-filled, high quality sport 
lessons. Creating a learning environment that boosts 
confidence and self esteem is paramount in all 
Playball programmes. The children will be coached 
to engage confidently in a wide range of sport skills, 
preparing them for years of positive and competent 

sport participation.

Register at www.playballkids.com/f/northland or 
email dean@playball.co.nz for a free trial class

mailto:guy@tuitennis.nz
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Pink Pink 
Shirt Shirt 
Day Day 
atat

KKPSKKPS

Pink shirt day is about working together to stop bullying by celebrating Pink shirt day is about working together to stop bullying by celebrating 

diversity and promoting kindess and inclusiveness. diversity and promoting kindess and inclusiveness. 



Buddy/Friendship Bench
Kindly donated by Bunnings Waipapa

Buddy Benches are provided on school playgrounds as 
a way for students to signal to others that they are feeling 
lonely and would like a friend to play with or someone 
to talk to.
Thank you to the school leaders and the Bunnings 
Waipapa team for assembling and decorating the buddy 
bench for all to use.



Class of the fortnight
Room 14 - Melissa Parkins
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